
 

 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday.  

Although this is only a short 4-week half-term, it is a jam 
packed one. Please take a look at the ‘Dates for your Diary’ 

secƟon below for more informaƟon. 

Forest School is starƟng again this coming Tuesday 6th May 
and conƟnuing fortnightly for Class 1 and Nursery. Therefore 

please can children bring in their waterproofs and wellies. 

We also have swimming lessons starƟng on Tuesday 6th May 
for children in Y2, 3, 4, 5 & 6. All children will need their swim-

mers, a towel, drink and snack.  

Thank you to everyone who has purchased books from the 
bookfair so far. It will be open on Tuesday  morning for any 

final sales. All purchases go to help fund vital resources for our 
school library. 

Finally, we would be grateful if any parents of children in 
Nursery could please read the aƩached leƩer. Unfortunately, 
the Nursery will be closed on Friday 23rd May for important 
staff training. We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend, don’t forget it is a 
Bank Holiday on Monday, so we look forward to seeing you 

back in school on Tuesday next week.  

05.05.25 Bank Holiday 

23.05.25 Break up for Half Term 

02.06.25 PD Day 

03.06.25 Back to School 

04.07.25 Sports Day 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

06.05.25 Bookfair Collected 

06.05.25 Forest School Starts (fortnightly) 
Class 1/N 

12.05.25 SATs Week—Year 6 

20.05.25 School Photos 9am 

23.05.25 Nursery Closed 

01.07.25 Ludlow Secondary Yr 6 Induction Day 

17.06.25 Church Stretton Yr 6 Induction Day 

10.05.25 VE Day Celebration—DVH  

Monday  PD Day 

Tuesday  Meatballs and Pasta or        
Chicken Tikka Masala and Rice 

Wednesday  Sausages and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Chicken or a selection of 
freshly made wraps 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and Chips 

Daily Jacket Potato with a selection of 
toppings. 

Class 1—Laurie and Tilly 

Class 2—Paisley and John 

Class 3— Rosie, Rebecca, Loƫe and Elayna 

Tel: 01584 841630 
E: admin@corvedaleprimary.co.uk 

Friday 2nd May 2025 
 

 

 

Well done to all the students that aƩended the Target FesƟ-
val in Church StreƩon on Tuesday. It was a wonderful aŌer-
noon spent inside learning boccia, archery and curling skills, 
and also outside in the sunshine trying out some golfing. All 
the children did a fantasƟc hob represenƟng the school, lis-

tening to the leaders and trying their very best.  

Well done everyone! 



 

 

Next Saturday 10th May, Diddlebury Village Hall (in conjuncƟon with the CSA) will be holding a VE Day celebraƟon from 3pm-
5pm. We are looking for volunteers to help setup and support this event. We would be grateful if you could please contact the 
school office if you are able to help. This event is set to be a fun filled family event, aimed at bringing our community together. 

Everyone is welcome—please see the aƩached poster for more informaƟon.  

We would like to say thank you to Stanton Lacey Village Hall for hosƟng the Chocolate Bingo event—it was a great success rais-
ing a fantasƟc £917.18 for our lovely school.  

Following the success of the Comic Relief cake sale, the CSA have decided to have a cake stall outside school on the first Friday 
of every month, starƟng next Friday 9th May. We are hoping this will not only be a wonderful way to raise money to fund fun 

trips, workshops and resources  for students, but will also be a lovely event for our school community. We will be in touch with 
more informaƟon in due course. 

This year the ever popular Sports Day BBQ will be taking place on Friday 4th July. We look forward to an enjoyable aŌernoon 
filled with bouncy castles and ice creams. 










